

BARNSLEY GOVERNORS ASSOCIATION

Working for Barnsley Governors

BGA NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2022

A Happy New Year to all governors and trustees of Barnsley Schools

Coming up in 2022

Accredited Safer Recruitment training (Book below)

25th January and 1st February

(this is a two session course)

From 6pm - 9pm on each evening on Zoom

The course is led by Kate Gaunt, who is Pastoral Manager (DSL) at Joseph Norton Academy which is part of the Wellspring Academy Trust

Governor Forums (Book Below)

15th February - on Early Careers Framework and Teaching School Hub **22nd March -** on Inclusion and Behaviour

BOOKING LINKS

Safer Recruitment Training

Governor Forums







Copyright © 2018 BGA, All rights reserved.